
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 24, 2023 

 

Garen Corbett 

University of California  

Office of the President  

California Health Benefits Review Program MC #3116 

Berkeley, CA 94720-3116 

 

Dear Mr. Corbett: 

Pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Sections 127660-127665, we are writing to 

request that the California Health Benefits Review Program prepare an abbreviated report on 

the children’s hearing aid health insurance mandate pursuant to the attached RN 2315635 due 

on or about June 7, 2023.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing work with the Legislature. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to contact Teri Boughton at (916) 651-4111 and Kristene Mapile at (916) 319-

2097. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Talamantes Eggman                                                       Jim Wood 

Chair, Senate Committee on Health                                            Chair, Assembly Committee on 

Health                                                                 

 


